
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
REF/BSIL/SEC/2022-23/61                                                                              30th June, 2022 
 
To,  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited   
1st Floor, New Trading Ring,  
Rotunda Building, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001   
 
Scrip Code: 507944 
 
Subject:  Intimation for Closure of Trading Window. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the above mentioned subject and pursuant to the provisions of Securities              
and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we hereby 
inform you that the Trading Window for dealing in the Equity Shares of the Company by the 
Designated Persons and their immediate relatives, will remain closed from 01st July, 2022 for 
the purpose of consideration & approval of Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the 
First Quarter ending on 30th June, 2022. 
 
The Trading Window shall remain closed until 48 (Forty-Eight) hours after the 
announcement/declaration of aforesaid Unaudited Financial Results to the Stock Exchange. 
  
Kindly take the above on your record.  
 
Thanking you! 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
For, Bajaj Steel Industries Limited 

 
Divyanshu Vyas 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 


